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ate/Dyddiad10 13 January 2020 

Ask for/Gofynwch am M Matthews 

Telephone/Rhif ffôn 01446 - 709727 

Fax/Ffacs  

e-mail/e-bost Admissions@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk 

Your Ref/Eich Cyf  

My Ref/Cyf MM/ADM 

 
 
 
 
To: Parents of children currently attending Vale of Glamorgan primary schools  
      Prescribed Consultees 
 
 
Dear Consultee, 
 
VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL - SCHOOL ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2021/2022 
 
Further to my letter of the 11 December 2019 regarding proposed changes to secondary school 
catchment areas and a minor amendment to primary school oversubscription criteria for 2021/2022, I am 
writing to remind that the closing date for receipt of comments is the 3 February 2020. 
 
The original letter and comprehensive secondary school catchment area review paper with proposed 
changes can be viewed on line at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/admissionsconsultation202122  
 
Your views are important to us and there are a number of ways you can contact us. 
 
You can either: 
 

 Complete the on line response form at: 
www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/admissionconsultation202122  

 Complete and return the attached response form to the address given at the bottom of the form 

 Email the form or your comments to Admissions@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk 
 
If you do have any queries, please contact the admissions section on 01446 709725/727/844 or e-mail at 
Admissions@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk  
  
Yours sincerely  
 

Mike Matthews 
 
M Matthews (Mr) 
Strategy, Community Learning and Resources 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Vale of Glamorgan Council 
Learning and Skills  

Civic Offices, Holton Road, Barry CF63 
4RU 

Telephone: (01446) 700111 
www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk 

Cyngor Bro Morgannwg 
Dysgu a Sgiliau 

Swyddfeydd Dinesig, Heol Holton, Y Barri 
CF63 4RU 

Rhif ffôn: (01446) 700111 
www.bromorgannwg.gov.uk 
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CONSULTATION PROFORMA FOR COMMENTS IN RESPECT OF: 

 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL - SCHOOL ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2021/2022 

 
CHANGE TO SECONDARY SCHOOL CATCHMENT AREAS AND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

OVERSUBSCRIPTION CRITERIA 
 

CONSULTATION CLOSING DATE: 3 FEBRUARY 2020 
 

Do you support the proposed change to secondary school catchment areas and primary school 
oversubscription criteria? 
YES  
NO  

 

Comments:- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Name and Address:- 
 
 
 

 
Please Note:  This sheet is for consultation purposes only.  All comments will be considered within the 
consultation process, however, individual responses will not be provided.  Please return the proforma to 
Freepost RTGU-JGBH-YYJZ, School Admissions 2021/22, The Vale of Glamorgan Council, Civic Offices, 
Holton Road, Barry. CF63 4RU or alternatively e-mail to Admissions@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk  Please 
continue on a separate sheet where necessary.  

 


